
June 8, 2022

Dear RPSA Families,

As we bring the school year to a close it seems almost impossible to remember where this year began.  The RPSA

team would like to thank our families and community supporters for their tremendous support as we have

navigated yet another year together.

Throughout the summer the office will be open 9-3 most weekdays through the end of June and once again in

August.  In July, the office will be open one day a week with a schedule posted on the front door.  If you need to

contact a member of our team the best way to do so will be to leave a message on the school’s voicemail or send

an email.  Both will be checked weekly in July.

Class lists for next year will be finalized in July.  Teachers will receive their new class lists near the end of July and

begin to make phone calls to families to set up one on one family visits to be held before the start of the new

school year.  Look for a phone call in early August from your child’s teacher.

IMPORTANT SUMMER DATES TO REMEMBER
● RPSA FAMILY SUMMER EVENTS scheduled throughout the summer.  See the flyer below.

Pre-registration is required.

● August 1-August 15 we will hold one on one family visits with each family enrolled for the new school

year.  Your child’s teacher will contact you to set up a time to visit the school with your child.  Our goal is to

make all calls by August 4th.  If you do not receive a call by August 4th, please call the school office at

989-773-9889.

● Thursday, August 18 will be STUDENT MOVE IN DAY from 2:00-6:00.  Families will be invited to come to

school to drop off their supplies and visit classrooms.  More information will come out at the beginning of

August.

● Tuesday, August 23 is our FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL for the 2022/23 school year.

Progress Reports
End of the year progress reports were emailed to families yesterday.  Please reach out to your child’s teacher if

you would like a paper copy.

Enrollment
We have limited spots available for a few grades for next school year.  We have wait lists in grades 3, 5, 6, and 7.  If

you know of anyone looking to join our Renaissance family, please have them contact Ms. Brandy at

989-772-8300 or by email at breihl@renaissancepsa.com.

Student Medications
Reminder to all families that student medications may be picked up from the office Thursday afternoon.  Thank
you and have a great summer!!
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM THE MDHHS REGARDING MEDICAID RENEWAL:











UPCOMING SCHOOL CALENDAR EVENTS
● Thursday, June 9 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
● Thursday, August 18 - STUDENT MOVE IN DAY - More information to follow
● Tuesday, August 23 - FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL


